
From: Melendez, Ernesto
Sent: 7/10/2012 7:37:30 AM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: question about career

No problem, I got sick on Thursday, today is the first day back. Yes we should do lunch, if you want I 
can have Evelyn meet us. She is on vacation for the next 5 weeks. Well actually she is taking FMLA to 
try and get her body back in working order. Her stress level is messing with her diabetes. I am sure 
she would love to see you again.

Ernesto Melendez
Administrative Assistant to 
Frank Lindh, General Counsel 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415-703-2128 / Fax 415-703-4592

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2012 9:18 AM 
To: Melendez, Ernesto 
Subject: RE: question about career

Hi Ernie, sorry for the delay in responding - I took a few weeks off for vacation and just got 
back. I’d be happy to discuss any opportunities. It’s about time we caught up anyway - we’re 
overdue. Want to have lunch sometime?

Trina

From: Melendez, Ernesto [mailto:ernesto.melendez@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 10:26 AM
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: question about career

Good morning Trina,

I was wondering, if you have heard anything about PG&E hiring an Administrative or Executive 
assistant? Rumors has it that they are.
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mailto:TNHc@pge.com
mailto:ernesto.melendez@cpuc.ca.gov


Ernesto Melendez
Administrative Assistant to

Frank Lindh, General Counsel

California Public Utilities Commission

415-703-2128 / Fax 415-703-4592
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